
Dr. Jami Johnson is the newly appointed assistant director of the Oklahoma Center for Poison 

and Drug Information.  She completed undergraduate coursework at the University of Oklahoma in 

Norman prior to completing the Doctorate of Pharmacy Program at the University of Oklahoma Health 

Sciences Center in Oklahoma City.  Dr. Johnson worked as a Poison Information Provider at the 

Oklahoma Poison Center while completing her PharmD, which initially sparked her interest in toxicology.  

After completion of the PharmD program at OU, she moved to Jacksonville, FL in June of 2014 to 

complete the Clinical Toxicology and Emergency Medicine Fellowship Program at UFHealth-Jacksonville 

and the Florida Poison Information Center-Jacksonville.  Upon completion of her fellowship, she 

relocated back to Oklahoma City to join the staff of the Oklahoma Center for Poison and Drug 

information as a Senior Specialist in Poison Information.  Upon certification as a Diplomate of the 

American Board of Applied Toxicology, she was promoted to Assistant Director.  Dr. Johnson is also an 

adjunct assistant professor at the University Of Oklahoma College Of Pharmacy where she enjoys 

teaching in the Clinical Toxicology course at her alma mater.  

 

She can be contacted @ jami-johnson@ouhsc.edu.  BOOMER SOONER! 

 


